
 
 
Dr. Nurul Akmal binti Mohamed 
Department of Mathematics 
Faculty of Science and Mathematics 
Universiti Pendidikan Sultan Idris 
17th November 2020 

 
Dear Prof. Dr./ Assoc. Prof. Dr./ Dr./ Mr./ Mrs., 
 
APPRECIATION LETTER FOR REVIEWING FULL PAPER SUBMITTED TO ICEMS2020 IN CONJUNCTION 

WITH 8TH IPCSM2020 

With all due respect, the above matter is referred. 

2. On behalf of the organizing committee, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for the effort 

and expertise that you have contribute in reviewing the following full paper: 

[ME37] [The Development of Form Four Additional Mathematics I-Think Training Module for the Topic 
of Differentiation] 

 

3. Your expert reviews and detail comments will assist in improving the quality of the papers for this 

conference. We look forward for a fruitful collaboration in the future. 

 

Thank you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR DR. RAJA NOOR FARAH AZURA RAJA MA’AMOR SHAH 

Conference Chair 

ICEMS2020 in conjunction with 8th IPCSM2020 


